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Circular No. GHPS/KB/026                     KAROL BAGH, NEW DELHI                                                   19/01/2023 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from GHPS Karol Bagh  

It gives me an immense pleasure to announce that we have planned to host the annual Colorful Cultural Gala prepared by 
the students of classes Pre Nursery to V on 24 Feb 2023 in the school premises. It is time for celebration and team work and 
being proud of what school stands for and believes in. This celebration will give your ward a platform to showcase their 
talents and boost up your child’s confidence level. Such celebrations make learning a more joyful process which nurtures 
innate talents and develops skills amongst the students. 

We expect maximum students to participate in the event. For this parents are requested to submit a sum of Rs. 800 
towards costumes, accessories etc. with the class teachers latest by 27 of January 2023. 

Your kind co-operation is solicited. 
 
With regards, 
 
PRINCIPAL 
 


